

Sirtfi WG google folder:

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1_4zo_qJdqz1ugZD9MfPUKt_OID6elHVr

March 24, 2022

Attending: Tom B, Pal A, Romain W, Sven G, Jeff Domeyer, Alan B, Dave K

Regrets:

Agenda:

1. Fixed the issue Alex Stuart raised.
2. Review edits to the [Sirtfi v2 draft text](#)
 - a. Is that doc now completely done?
3. Review progress on [guidance docs](#)
 - a. Cf. [To Do List for Guidance Docs](#)
4. AOB

Alex noted something about one of the fixes - Tom will go back and review what may remain to be done to address his concern.

WG members reviewed and approved the latest edits to the [Sirtfi v2 draft text](#), leaving a few purely editorial changes still to be done. Tom will make those changes, and, if nothing substantive needs to be changed as a result, the result will be the Consultation Draft.

Tom will write a paragraph or two about v1-v2 coexistence, both as a separate guidance doc and to accompany the Consultation so that reviewers will have this essential aspect of Sirtfi v2 explained.

When both the Consultation Draft and the v1-v2 coexistence doc are ready, Tom will proceed to work with Heather and Nicole to get the Consultation going.

Members reviewed the work done so far by Alan and Tom on the guidance docs. All looks on track. We spent a little time on the slides Tom started to replace those Hannah did in 2016. Some feedback was noted there that Tom will reflect in the completed slides.

The WG will recess until April 21, 2022, when it will focus on updates to the guidance docs that Alan and Tom hope to have substantially completed by then.